
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Friday 21st November 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to announce that Reception will be performing ‘Whoops-a-Daisy Angel’ as part of our 

Christmas celebrations! The children are already aware of their parts to play and are currently practising their 

roles and songs for the show. If your child has a speaking role, they will be sent home a script of lines to learn 

soon. 

 

We are very fortunate to be able to provide costumes for every child in Reception, so you will not be required to 

provide any clothing for this performance. However, if possible, we ask if you could provide any additional props 

such as toy sheep or extra tinsel for the snowflakes. We will be happy to return any additional props you supply 

us with after the performance.  

 

The performance will be held on Wednesday 10th December 2014 at 9:15am. We will be sending the children’s 

costumes home after school on Tuesday 9th December 2014 so that the children can come to school the 

following day already wearing their costumes. Please bring in your child’s school uniform in a bag, to leave on 

their peg, so the children can change after the performance.  

 

On the morning of the performance please leave your child in the Reception classroom as normal, and then walk 

round to the main school office to sign yourself into the building. You will then be seated in the school hall 

where the performance will take place. Due to limited seating each family will be initially allocated a maximum 

two seats. Any extra tickets will be allocated on a first come – first serve basis if there are any spare seats.   

 

If you have any other questions, please contact a member of the Reception team. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at the production!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr L Alletson     Miss J Greenwood    Mrs D Reynolds 

Reception Teacher    Teaching Assistant     Head Teacher  

 

Reception Christmas Performance-Wednesday 10th December 2014 

 

Child's Name: _____________________________________ 

 

I would like to request my initial allocation of 1 or 2 tickets (delete as appropriate) 

 

I would appreciate ______ more ticket/s if they become available. 

 

Signed: _________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: _________________________ 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   


